
英語 

December 5, 2022 

 

Parents/Guardians 

KANI CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Superintendent: Yoshihiko Horibe 

 

Teacher/staff on duty during school year-end/new-year holiday 

 

Considering that teachers/staff are overloaded with work as well as their 

body-mind health condition, there will be no teacher/staff on duty during 

school year-end/new-year holiday, as stated below. 

 

Details 

1. Period Dec. 27, 2022 (Tue) and Dec. 28, 2022 (Wed) – 2 days 

  (December 29 ~ January 3 is Year End/New Year holiday) 

2. Remarks 

・No school activities.  

・In case of emergency (accidents, etc.), please contact Kani City  

Board of Education or related facility.  

 

Thank you for your comprehension. 

 

<Emergency Contact Information> 

Kani City Board of Education  0574 - 62‐1111 Ext. 2412・2413 

Kani City Police Department  0574 - 61‐0110 

Chuno Child Support Center  0574 - 25‐3111 


